
Faculty should pay attention to Research: VC TNAU told 

One day workshop on “Empower your research with ScinceDirect and using 
Scopus as a research and publishing tool has been held in TNAU for its Scientist. 

 This workshop was joined arranged by Directorate of Research and 

Department of Physical Science & Information Technology.  Welcoming the 

Scientist who are turned for Workshop, Dr. M. Maheswaran, and Director of 

Research said that funding organization for Research such as UGG, DBD & DST 

are evaluating the potential of Universities and its faculty only through their 

research publications.  Hence, all the faculties should improve their skill on 

Research effectively utilizing this Workshop.   

 Inaugurating the Workshop Dr. K. Ramasamy, Vice-Chancellor, TNAU said 

that the faculties of TNAU should concentrate more on Publishable Research on 

par with International standards.  The publishing the research on an appropriate 

journal is very important because it’s not only create and provide identity to the 

Scientists and also bring fame to our University.  Hence, all the Scientists who are 

turned for this Workshop effectively use this opportunity to hone their skills and 

understand and concentrate research issues which is relevant and contemporary to 

our field.   

 There are 90 facilities from TNAU were attended in this Workshop.   

Dr. C.R. Anantha Kumar, Registrar, TNAU and other University Officers were 

also attended this Workshop.  Finally, Dr. M.R. Duraisamy, Prof. & Head, Dept. of 

Physical Science & Information Technology, TNAU offered a vote of thanks.  

 

 



 

 


